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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill establishes the nineteenth day of June, or Juneteenth, as a legal holiday in South 
Carolina. The expenditure impact of this bill is pending, contingent upon a response from the 
Department of Administration (Admin). 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 12, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill establishes the nineteenth day of June, or Juneteenth, as a legal holiday in South 
Carolina. We anticipate that this bill will result in the closing of all state buildings and offices 
except for certain agencies that must provide 24-hour services. These agencies may experience 
an expenditure impact to cover any potential pay out of compensatory time for employees who 
must work on the newly created holiday. However, the expenditure impact of this bill is pending, 
contingent upon a response from Admin. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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